
 
 

Maine Coon Cat Club Membership Reminder 
 

Have you remembered to pay your membership fees this year? 
 

We know how busy everyone is at this time of year and sometimes we forget to pay 
our membership renewals. Often the first time that people realise this is when they 

don’t receive the spring newsletter. 
 

Unfortunately it costs far too much to send out individual reminders. However, 
members do receive a reminder in December in the Winter newsletter, another 
reminder goes out with the AGM papers in February and we rely on you reading 

these reminder notices. You can pay by BACs (preferable, contact Steve Butters for 
bank details) or by cheque to be posted with the following form. 

 
 
 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL FORM 
 
Please renew my/our membership of the Maine Coon Cat Club 
 
I/We enclose a cheque made payable to the Maine Coon Cat Club for £ __________ 
 
Name: ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________Postcode: _______________________ 
 
Telephone: __________________________________________________________ 
 
E-mail: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Membership rates: Single = £5.00, Joint = £7.00, Junior = £2.50 
 

Please send a cheque, together with this form to: 
Mr S Butters, 12 St Joseph’s Road, Handsworth, Sheffield, S13 9AW 

 
Please do not send anything by registered post as this is difficult for me to 
collect from Royal Mail sorting centre. 
 

To be included on the club breeders’ list, please complete the Breeder List 
Application Form. This is available from the Forms section of the club website.  
 

 


